Megan’s Story: Drop-In Center Help

Megan came into the Drop in Center a little over a year ago needing help as she was sleeping
outside and had nowhere else to turn. Since then,Megan has taken steps forwards, as well as
backwards, since walking through our doors, but has continued to work with Case Managers to
move forward.

A few months ago Megan came in with tear-filled eyes because her and her boyfriend were asked to
leave their current housing. To make matters even worse they had also recently lost their vehicle -
their only way to and from work. Case Managers worked with Megan and encouraged her to
continue forward.

We are pleased to share that Megan is now gainfully employed with two jobs, has a vehicle and lives
in her own apartment. This year - 2019 - is going to be a great year for Megan! Thank you for your
support so we can help Megan get there.


https://www.hope4youthmn.org/megans-story-drop-in-center-help/

